
ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

1021 NORTH GRAND AVENUE EAST, P.O. Box 19276, SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62794-9276 • (217) 782-2829 

J.B. PRITZKER, GOVERNOR JOHN KIM, DIRECTOR 

July 8, 2019 

Glendale Heights Public Water Supply 
c/o Mr. Jeff McCumber, Utilities Manager 
300 Civic Center 
Glendale Heights, Illinois 60139 

Re: Glendale Heights - IL0430400 
2019 Public Water Supply Inspection Report 

Dear Mr. Mccumber: 

847-608-3131 
FAX: 847-608-3139 

RECEIVED 

' JUL 12 2019 

PUBLIC WORKS 

An engineering evaluation of the Glendale Heights c01rununity water supply has been completed. 
A field inspection was made on May 28, 2019 by Grover Hopkins of this office. Jeff Mccumber 
was present during this inspection. 

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency conducts periodic inspections of all community 
water supplies to determine if their ongoiJ:ig programs for monitoring, maintaining the water 
supply, and providing appropriate information to the water users meet the requirements of the 
Illinois Pollution Control. Board's public water supply regulations and related standards. The 
reason for this work is that if the people in a community are to cooperate and use a common water 
supply, they must feel that their system is properly constructed, operated and maintained. 

Based on this evaluation, we have concluded that the water supply is being properly operated and 
maintained; and is satisfactorily protected against the entrance of contamination. 

The Illinois Pollution Control Board Regulations can be downloaded from the internet at 
www.ipcb.state.il.us. The Recommended Standards for Water Works is available from Health 
Education Services, P.O. Box 7126, Albany, New York, 12224. (Phone: 518-439-7286 I FAX: 
518 - 439-7022). This document may also be purchased through the internet at\.vww.hes.org 

We also request that you review the enclosed "Public Water Supply Data Sheets". Monitoring 
requirements are determined by the information included on these data sheets, making it vital that 
you inform us of any errors or other inaccuracies. 

4302 N. Main St., Rockford, IL 611 03 (815) 987-7760 
595 S. State, Elgin, IL 601 23 (847) 608-31 31 
2125 S: First St., Champaign, IL 61820 (217) 278-5800 
2009 Moll St., Collinsville, IL 62234 (618) 346-51 20 

PLEASE PRINT ON RECYCLED PAPER 

9511 Harrison St., Des Plaines, IL 60016 (847) 294-4000 
5407 N. University St., Arbor 113, Peoria, IL 61614 (309) 693-5462 
2309 W . Main St., Suite 116, Marion, IL 62959 (618) 993-7200 
100 W . Randolph, Suite 10-300, Chicago, IL 60601 (312) 814-6026 
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We appreciate the cooperation and courtesy extended during this survey. Questions or comments 
regarding this evaluation should be directed to Grover Hopkins at (618) 608-3134. 

Very truly yours, 

Segundo Nallatan, P.E. 
Regional Manager 
Division of Public Water Supplies 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency 

cc: DuPage County Health Department 
IDPH 
Illinois State Water Survey 

Grover Hopkins 
Environmental Protection Engineer 




